
NCAT Rules Against Short Term
Lettings
In a recent case, NCAT ruled against a short term letting by-
law being passed for a Sydney apartment block.

So, was NCAT’s decision wrong?

Can an owners corporation pass a by-law that bans short term
letting?

Read on to find out: NCAT Rules Against Short Term Letting By-
law

For strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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